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Should the Riverwatch programs in La Crosse be expanded?

The most recent drowning in the Mississippi may lead to a review of how the waterfront safety
program is working.  Matt Vogel from the Tri-Campus Advocacy Group praises the work of the
Riverwatch group.  He hopes people will not blame that group for the death of Craig Meyers,
because monitors were not posted in the immediate area where Meyers went in the water.

  

 1 / 1


